
Adele Miller  

In March 2012 we were shocked and saddened to learn of the sudden death of our dear 

friend and valued member, Adele Miller. 

Adele was an extremely enthusiastic founder member of Thames Valley Homeopaths.  She 

was passionate about homeopathy and proud to be part of a new group of local 

professional homeopaths, to spread the word about homeopathy and to have 

companionship with like-minded friends. 

Adele had been a practising Homeopath since 1996 and achieved Registration with The 

Society of Homeopaths in 1997.  She had set up a Complementary Clinic in Maidenhead with 

two colleagues as well as working from a G.P. practice near Henley on Thames and a 

chiropractic clinic in Windsor. 

Adele had  a wide range of experience, having treated people with problems ranging from 

emotional ones to long standing physical complaints.  Her background included teaching 

Sciences in senior schools and it was likely that this fuelled her special interest in treating 

children with learning and behavioral problems such as ADD, ADHD, Asperger's etc. 

Many patients reported Adele to be a wonderful homeopath who took the time to get to 

know them and they found her extremely approachable and perceptive. 

Adele kept abreast of new developments within homeopathy and was a keen member of a 

local Research group within the Society of Homeopaths. 

Before Adele’s untimely death she had done a sterling job as our group secretary and we 

miss her organisational skills, her chirpy manner and her enthusiasm.  She may have left this 

world but we still feel her spirit is with us. 

 


